
 
 

    
  

  
    
      

 
 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

  

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

701 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Suite 800 
Washington, D.C. 20004–2654 
Tel: 202 783 8700 
Fax: 202 783 8750 
www.AdvaMed.org 

April 25, 2022 

National Institute of Standards and Technology 

100 Bureau Drive, Stop 8930 

Gaithersburg, MD 20899 

Re: Docket No. 220210-0045: Evaluating and Improving NIST Cybersecurity Resources: 

The Cybersecurity Framework and Cybersecurity Supply Chain Risk Management 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Advanced Medical Technology Association (“AdvaMed”) appreciates the opportunity to 

provide comments in response to the National Institute of Standards and Technology’s 
(“NIST”) Request for Information: Evaluating and Improving NIST Cybersecurity 

Resources: The Cybersecurity Framework and Cybersecurity Supply Chain Risk 

Management (“RFI”). AdvaMed represents manufacturers of medical devices, diagnostic 

products, and health information systems that are transforming health care through earlier 

disease detection, less invasive procedures, and more effective treatment. Our members 

range from the smallest to the largest medical technology innovators and companies. 

AdvaMed appreciates NIST’s desire to improve the Framework. Although the Framework is 

not directly applicable to the management of risks for medical devices, our members have 

found portions of the Framework suitable to their management of cybersecurity risks.  

Attached is a chart containing our responses to relevant RFI questions. 

AdvaMed would like to thank NIST for its consideration of these comments. Please do not 

hesitate to contact me at if you have any 

questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ 

Zachary A. Rothstein, J.D. 

Senior Vice President 

Technology and Regulatory Affairs 

Attachment 

Bringing innovation to patient care worldwide 

www.AdvaMed.org







